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Hosted this year by Jody and Laurie Miller. It
will be held on Saturday, December 14, 1996
beginning 5:00 p.m. (dinner at 7:00).
See page 4 for details.

Wl1entxt meeting will he at 7:3U p.m.
an Nautmher 13. BUm at tl1e
fliller' n 1£ak.el1aune.

Triumphest '96,
Big Bear, California

(or Hospitality, Southern California Style)
By ObinHamrick

Marilynn and I had planned to go to California to
visit her family in Modesto as soon as the Southeast-
ern Regional was over. We heard about Triumphest
'96 and decided to try to take it in. We are really glad
we did! We met some of the nicest folks and saw

some beautiful Triumphs and some beautiful country.

Since we had been unable to reach John Korbin, the
name in the Roadster Factory ad, from Tallahassee,
and from Modesto, we decided to just drive by and
see if we could register for the festivities at Big Bear.
There we met Mike and Connie Moore at the registra-
tion table. We told them we were from Tallahassee,
Florida and that we had just had our Southeastern
Regional Triumph Meet a couple of weeks before and
since we were coming to California, we thought we'd
try to participate in Triumphest '96. Since we did not
have our 1959 TR3A, they said it was not necessary
to register, just to check into the motel at the
Northwoods Resort, and enjoy!

Later, Marilynn and I were looking at all the beauti-
ful cars, and Mike came out to tell us he had found us
two tickets to the awards banquet! He would not
accept a check and said that we were to be their
guests! Later, he brought Mary Lodawer, the Regis-
trar, out to meet us. He also welcomed us and offered
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